
 

 

 

 

 
 
Friday 15th September 
 
Dear families, 
 
Following a surveyor’s visit, I am very pleased to confirm that we will be increasing our on-site provision from 
Monday. There is more information about our work with surveyors and the DfE in the letter from Fiona Hammans. 
 
Our plans for having students on site for next week are as follows: 
  

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year11 Year 12 Year 13 

Monday 
18.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school.  
 

All JMF6 lessons 
continue to take place at   

Fitzharrys with staff 
moving between sites. 

Tuesday 
19.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

In school. Working 
from home.  

In school. 

Wednesday 
20.09.23 

In school. In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. 

Thursday 
21.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school. 

Friday 
22.09.23 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school. Working 
from home. 

In school. 

 
All students will be following their normal school timetable every day (they have been given paper copies but also 
available through Bromcom and MCAS). For students working from home their work will continue to be available 
daily at the following link: 
 
Timetables and work for this week - John Mason School  
  
I can also confirm that our Parents Information Evenings will be going ahead: 
 

• Tuesday 19th Year 12 PIE at 6.00pm – Venue: Fitzharrys Main Hall. 

• Thursday 21st Year 11 PIE at 6.00pm – Venue: Fitzharrys Main Hall. 
 
Some of you have asked about the possibility of moving to live lessons. We have worked in school, and with the DfE, 
on a transition to this form of working from home should this situation continue. We are working to ensure that all 
students have the resources they need for this. However following recent news we are now hopeful we won’t need 
to move to this phase. 
 
 

https://www.johnmason.oxon.sch.uk/students-and-parents/plans-for-working-from-home/


 

 

 
I understand the frustration you must feel that we are not able to give you more certainty on the timescale for a full 
reopening of our school site. It is simply because we do not have this information yet. As soon as we do, we will let 
you know. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 
 


